
Newsletter 

For the week of Oct. 3-7      Second Grade 

Reading – We will be reading two stories next week, so the reading test will fall 

in the middle of the following week. We will be reading a non-fiction story called 

Spiders Up Close and an African folktale called Anansi and the Talking Melon. 

We will be working with the long I sound and different ways to spell it.  

Spelling – Normal week for spelling. Words will come home on Monday, 

sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

English – We will be learning about subjects and predicates. 

Math – We will be finishing our first unit on addition facts and word problems. 

We will be taking our test the following week. 

Science/Social Studies - We will be creating habitats from the information we 

have discovered from our research. 

Share Time – Bring something that represents Fall. Be able to tell why it 

represents fall and why you chose that item. 

Book reports – October book reports are due Oct. 28th. Your child is to read 4 

books and report on them. Report forms and directions are being sent home 

Friday, Sept. 30. 

Reminders - 

• 2nd and 3rd grade book club is Wednesday, Oct. 5 after school until 4:15 

for those who have signed up. Please send a note if your child is staying so 

they will not be confused, and I will not be either. 

• Bookmobile is Monday. Return your books 

• Turn in Red Wheel sales on Monday. 
• Saturday, Oct. 15, Fall Fest from 4:00-6:00 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 


